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PROJECT UPDATE 
 

The Siouxland Expo Center 

project has experienced 

more progress over the last 

couple of months. Almost 

the entire shell of the 

building has been erected 

with nine of the twelve bays 

installed and the remaining 

structure scheduled to be 

up in the next couple of 

weeks. All underground 

utilities as well as the north 

parking lot have been 

completed.  

 

Grading for the parking areas around the building has been completed 

and paving of those areas will begin in the spring. Once the building has 

been enclosed, the construction will shift inside during the winter months. 

We are still on target for a June 2020 completion.  

 

The project is in such a visible location it has been fun to watch the 

progress. Your contribution to making this project a reality is very much 

appreciated. Just a reminder, your first-year pledge is not due until the 

building is open; however, there are advantages of giving early. If you 

would like to start your contribution early and submit your first-year pledge 

in 2019, please let me know and I will send an invoice ASAP. Tax receipts 

will be sent out immediately upon receipt.  

 

Happy holidays to you and yours! Look for another update in a couple of 

months.  

 

Dirk Lohry,  

Siouxland Expo Center President 
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